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October Be-Attitude - Be-Polite
October 6 - The District PBIS Team met.
October 8 - The Elementary PBIS Team met.
October 10
e Rice Lake Area Rotary Club presented dictionaries to 3rd graders.
e Caldwell Banker announced the winners of the 2nd grade fire safety coloring contest.
October 21 - PTO treated students and staff to a root beer float party.

October 22 - The Elementary PBIS Team met.

October 23 - A team of teachers visited Mrs. Hopkins’ room at 3:30. Mrs. Hopkins has a new projector.
This may be the same projector that we purchase for our new school.

October 24 - Shauna Burgmeier, a representative from Houghton Mifflin, met with teachers during
morning grade level meetings and in the afternoon during early release. She presented information
regarding the Math Expressions program. Other early release activities included phonics lessons and
PLCs.

October 28 - Fourth grade WKCE testing.

Upcoming Events

October 30 Mrs. Brion’s fourth grade class will visit Knapp Haven Nursing Home in Chetek.
October 31 All School Halloween Parade
November 4 All Aboard Preschool picture day and K-4 picture make-up/retakes.
Mayo Hand Washing Presentation for 1st grade.
November 5 End of 1st quarter
November 6 PTO Organizational meeting
November 10 Report cards sent home with students
November 11 Veterans Day Program
November 13 No School

Parent/Teacher Conferences 12:00-8:00 PM
All Aboard Conferences 8:00-8:00 PM

November 14 All Aboard Conferences 8:00-11:00 AM
November 18 School Improvement Team Meeting
November 20 Elementary Vision and Hearing Screening
November 25 Early Release at 12:30 PM

Teacher In-service
November 26-28  Thanksgiving Break



